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Agenda Item 
Item 5. F. - Approve Government Relations Service Agreement with Park Street Public 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
At the November 6, 2024, Board of Managers meeting, the Board approved retaining Park Street Public 
as the LMRWD Government Relations Consultant.  Park Street Public was notified of the Board’s 
decision and asked to provide a Government Relations services agreement. 

They were also invited to join the Board at a workshop prior to the December 11, 2024 Board of 
Managers meeting.  The workshop is scheduled for 5:30 PM, Wednesday, December 3, 2024. 

An agreement has not yet been received.  It will be shared with the Board as soon as it has been 
received. 

Attachments 
No attachments  

Recommended Action 

No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, December 11, 2024 


